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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 10:35
To: wastecomments
Subject: deposit return scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns:

We, in Lawrencetown Community Development Group CLG in East Galway would like to support a
deposit return scheme for plastic bottles and aluminium cans to encourage recycling especially in rural
areas. As a development group we are willing to invest and manage such a system but we believe it will
only be successful if it is a nationwide scheme integrated into existing services and departments. There
needs to be a integration of waste management facilities, local grocery stores or other retail outlets or
transport services in which you can spend the recycling rebate vouchers and there needs to be a levy/deposit
on all cans and plastic bottles sold in the Rep of Ireland in order for it to be effective, seamless and efficient.

Kind regards
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